From: Philip Holt [mailtc |

Sent: 12 May 2018 16:13

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

The proposal to close Princes Parade in Hythe is totally contrary to the wishes and
needs of both tourists and residents in the area, Speaking personally, | am a
disabled person with very restricted mobility. One of my few pleasures is for my wife
to drive us the five miles or so to the seafront to get some sea air and indulge in the
British fascination of watching the waves.

Please do not allow this plan to go ahead .

Philip Holt





